
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 7:30 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board 

-- Comment date -- 
2020-07-24 

-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0059 

-- Name -- 
Elizabeth Fritz

 -- 

-- Company -- 

-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
Hello, I find this increase to be unreasonable and problematic as I believe it reflects on Management's 
inability to manage its costs. I strongly object to this increase. 

-- Attachment -- 
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